
SIT Minutes: April 24, 2017 
 
Members Present 
Admin – Mike Mobley 
Media – Jennifer Roberson 
Title 1 – Debbie Efird 
TA – Leisa Fisher 
K – Laura Turpin 
1st – Hannah Clark 
2nd – Brandi Bell 
3rd – Susan Kimball 
5th – Sherry Hubbard 
Parent: Tracy Morrison 
 
Items Discussed: 
 
1.   Title 1 
 Debbie Efird reviewed the new Home School Agreement (name has 
 been changed from Compact) as well as the changes that were  
 implemented. Revisions consisted of rewording in a few areas  
 and adding a dress code component.  
 
 We also looked over the data that was formulated from the Title  
 1 Parent Surveys.  Don’t forget to use the Home School   
 Agreement for review during report card conferences.  
 
2.   Staff Celebration Guidelines 
 The Social Committee has proposed staff celebration guidelines  
 for the upcoming 2017/2018 school year.  Please review the  
 guidelines with your grade level and provide concerns, input, or  
 recommendations to Amy Vedeikis, Christine Barringer, Emily  
 Hinson, or Sherry Hubbard. 
 
3.    Memorial for Jack Gilley  
 We are in the planning stage of deciding what type of memorial/ 
 remembrance we want to do for Jack Gilley. We do not have to  



 make a decision right away, however, I think we should do   
 something by the end of this school year.  Some things to discuss 
 at grade level: Do we want to include Grace Gilley since she also  
 attended Bostian? Possible ideas: Reading Corner in the library  
 with a reading bench, 2 benches at the front of the school with  
 plaques, an area in the school named after Jack, a food drive,  
 and planting a tree(s).  
 
 Mrs. Roberson has already prepared a page in the yearbook in  
 remembrance of Jack Gilley. 
  
 Please pass along suggestions and ideas to Mr. Mobley or Sherry  
 Hubbard. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: Sherry Hubbard, SIT Chair 
	


